December 20, 2024
Dear Homeowners:
With the holidays approaching, here are a few reminders:

e Be considerate of your neighbors when parking vehicles. Do not block driveways.

e If parking in the street, allow passing cars access, not congestion.

e DO NOT PARK ON THE GRASS. This damages the grass as well as sprinkler system.

e There is no interruption in trash pickup during the holidays. Be sure to put large items out on
Wednesday night, for Thursday pickup. We wouldn’t want to clutter the road while we have
extra visitors.

Be safe if you are traveling. Leave lights on at your residence.

At this time we would also wish to thank all of the homeowners who have helped the Association and
the community with many unexpected projects. Such as tree termites, fire hydrants, cable repairs,
website updates, pump house and irrigation repairs, to name a few.

Jay Kreisberg, Tony Koles, Fred Ronci, John Van Bourgondien, Hendrik Hochs, Catherine
Mac Donald, Soo Christoff

Especially Jay Kreisberg who spear- headed most of the projects with diligence and professional
expertise. This saved the Association over $80,000 in unnecessary expense.

The Board of Directors at Saratoga Bay wishes holiday greetings to all our homeowners and residents.
This is a magical time of the year for family, friends and celebrations. May the New Year bring good
health and prosperity for all.

Feel free to contact the Board with any concerns, through the website or our contact person, Paul
Azzurro.

Once again,
Enjoy the most wonderful time of the year And most of all, Happy Holidays.
SBHOA

Board of Directors



